
 
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency 
February 5, 2009  
Regular Minutes  

 
Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Ron Skurat, 
Al Cocchia,  Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young Engineers, Pat Severson, Mr. 
Jim Severson, Tom Adamski.  
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:32 PM.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Skurat Sec. by Mr. Kulas to allow Eagle Scout Presentation 
be moved up on the agenda.  Motion carries with all in Favor.  
  Eagle scout would like to continue a trail on the “Rock House Hill Trail” from Oxford 
into Seymour. Small section to be paved with processed stone. It was advised that the 
proposal must be presented to Inland Wetlands and Board of Selectman due to a desire to 
allow Cross Country running events to occur and a stream crossing. Mr. Kulas 
recommended that the presenters return in March for a more detailed presentation.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Kulas to allow Mr. Secor to present. 
Motion carries with all in Favor. 
A Level A map of Oxford Well field was presented. APA map needs to be overlaid on 
Town Zoning Map. Public Hearing will have to be scheduled. Followed by the adopting 
of map by the commission at their next meeting.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Kulas to return to original agenda 
order. Motion carries with all in Favor. 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Skurat to accept the minutes of the 
regular meeting on Thursday, January 8, 2009. Motion carries with all in Favor. 
 
Mr. Skurat made a short presentation about Greenway. Mr. Kulas is still making progress 
with his investigation of the boat launch.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Skurat, Sec. by Mr. Cocchia to send letter to Bob Looker to 
identify public right of way access to Housatonic River on Rt. 34.  
 
Mr. Jezierny distributed his letter that was mailed to the State Forester with comments 
and suggestions.   
 
 
 



The commission budget is to be presented in March to the Board of Finance.  
 
The election results of the last meeting were confirmed with Mr. Pete Jeizerny remaining 
as Chairman, and Mr. Al Cocchia as Vice-Chairman.  
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 5, 2009 at 6:30 P.M.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. Mr. Cocchia to adjourn the meeting at 
7:45p.m.  
 
Motion carries with all in Favor.  
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
 
 Jay Hatfield 
 Recording Secretary  


